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TO
THE MEMBERS OF THE
FEDERATION OF EUROPEAN CARNIVAL CITIES

Ladies and gentlemen, members of the Federation of European
Carnival Cities,

In my position as mayor of the hosting city of the 33 FECC
Convention and on behalf of the development team, I would like to
express my gratitude to all of you, who have registered so far to
participate in the annual meeting of the Federation, that is going to take
place in Yambol between the 8™ and 16™ of June 2013. I believe that
together we will have a memorable FECC Convention.

As you know, today is the deadline for early registration for the
forum. The requests of registered participants will be submitted to the
hotels by the end of the week. Until the final confirmation, we give
opportunity to FECC members that have not registered yet, to apply for
participation in the 33 Convention on lower registration rate.

I would like to express once more our hope to have attractive and
colorful 33 FECC Convention, which is going to give you the opportunity
to learn about our culture and traditions and at the same time is going
to strengthen the relations between the members of the Federation.

Best regards: MAY ) F/THE MUNICIPALITY

/ Georgi Slavov / //
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